Human Resources Committee
May 19,2022

The Human Resources Committee met Thursday, May 19, 2022 at 4:15 p.m. at City Hall Conference Room.
Present were Committee Members Kathy Wilcox, Stacy Broell, Rick Huber and Dwayne Andrews. Also
present were: Public Works Director Scott Gray and Human Resources Officer/Recorder Linda Wilkins.

Chairperson Wilcox called the meeting to order.

1. Request of Citizens
None

2. Committee Member Comments
None

3. Review & recommend: Seasonal staff, competitive wage for Summer 2022

Chairperson Wilcox asked Director Gray to explain the current issue with summer wages. Director
Gray explained to the committee that is has been difficult to get summer help, the starting wage for a
seasonal labor is $11/hour and starting swimming pool lifeguards is $10/hour. Employers at some fast
food businesses are paying $15/hour. He thought it would be good to raise the wage to for summer
seasonal help to $14-$15/hour.

**Committee Member Andrews moved pay swimming pool returning guards $15/hour and
new guards $14/hour and the same wages for seasonal laborers, seconded by Committee
Member Wilcox. On roll call vote, the motion passed unanimously 4-0.

4. Next Meeting: Tues, June---, 2022: 4:15 p.m
Not scheduled

5. Adjournment

**Committee Member Andrews moved to adjourn, seconded by Committee Member Huber.
The motion passed unanimously 4-0.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:28 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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